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June 12, 2020

Dear residents, families, team members and stakeholders,

Effective immediately, we are pleased to announce the appointment of Nitin Jain as President and
CEO. Nitin has also been appointed to our Board of Directors.

Nitin has served as our Chief Financial Officer and Chief Investment Officer since joining the company
in 2014. In that position he has played an instrumental role in executing all aspects of Sienna’s strategy.
| have no doubt that along with our leadership team, Nitin will work collaboratively with all of our
stakeholders as we focus on caring for our seniors.

You may also be aware that Sienna recently appointed former Sinai Health System Chief Executive
Officer, Joseph Mapa, to provide additional health-care expertise to the Board of Directors. Joe’s
health expertise, paired with Nitin’s extensive leadership and strategic capabilities, will ensure the
company remains focused on caring for our residents and supporting the thousands of dedicated
employees who positively impact the lives of those residents every day.

Lois Cormack advised the Board of Directors that effective immediately she would be resigning as
President, CEO and Board Director for personal reasons. All of us would like to thank Lois for her many
years of service and dedication.

There is no doubt this has been a tough time for our organization. Everyone is working around the
clock trying to address the difficulties that have been brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic. But |
want to assure you that we have a strong plan for moving forward.

Thank you for your continued support.

On behalf of all Board members,

Dino Chiesa
Chair of the Board of Directors



